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Subject: 2021/2411/P Erskine Mews

Enya,

We write in support of the proposed development. We live in Primrose Hill (Elsworthy Rise) right next door to a
similar application in the Chalcot Estate and we are delighted to see young families get much needed space. Like
with the Chalcot application, it is great to see neighbours have all applied for the same design meaning the
continuity of the mews will be maintained and that it is a local collective effort between neighbours. | am also
thoughtful that the ongoing situation with COVID means families desperately need extra space for work from home
solutions. Additionally, well planned schemes like this boosts our economy and is great for the area.

I know neighbours worry about the impact but the daylight & sunlight report clearly shows there are no adverse
impacts and the addition of green roofs should be strongly supported by all neighbours within London and urban
cities. Also there will be minimal disruption given that all the houses plan to build at the same and the Mews is set
back from the main street with a private car park for the construction vehicles. | think it’s a great plan

Thank you,
Adrian and Gillian Tookman (14 Elsworthy Rise)



